

Subject: Letter of Support of Mr Antoine van Lune

17 September, 2019

Dear Members of the General Assembly of Rainbow Rose,

In my position as International Secretary and member of the board of the PvdA, it is my pleasure to support the candidacy of Mr Antoine van Lune for the position of Secretary-General of Rainbow Rose.

I have experienced Antoine during many occasions in the context of the Party of European Socialists at Coordination Team and Presidency Meetings, as well as at events organized by the PvdA. Especially during his long-standing work for the Pink Network of the PvdA, Antoine has proven to be a driven and capable individual. He is known for his passion and dedication to the cause of the Pink Network: the promotion of LGBTI rights in The Netherlands and beyond.

In conclusion, I am convinced that Antoine will be a major asset to the board of Rainbow Rose. Please let me know if there is any additional information I can provide in the decision-making process.

Yours faithfully,

Kati Piri

International Secretary of the PvdA

Vice-President of the Progressive Alliance of Socialists and Democrats